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[45] From: JFULLER at dentistry-po 10/26/92 8:40AM (2177 bytes: 34 ln) 
To: BIRDCNTR@ARIZVM1.BITNET at INTERNET, JFULLER 

Subject: HOTLINE: IOWA 10/26/92 
ae Message Concencs -—-——-------------—--<==-=-==-=---—--—- 

Iowa Birdline (319)338-9881 for 10/26/92 
For the second time in a week and a half, a bird that has 
been seen only twice before in the state has been reported. 
In the south central, Jim Sinclair discovered a female 
VERMILLION FLYCATCHER at Lake Rathbun in Appanoose County 
the morning of the 25th, and it stayed in the same location 
throughout the day. To look for this bird, leave county road 
J5T just south of the dam and turn into the Island View 
Park. When you come to a barricade, turn right and go to the 
end of Dedication Point where the bird was seen around the 
pavilion and in the larger trees around the point. Also in 
the area are quite w- late shorebirds, including BLACK 
BELLIED PLOVER, rae Bek Ae as well as FRANKLIN’S and 
BONAPARTE’S GULLS, 

In the northwest, the LEWIS’ WOODPECKER has not been seen 
now since the 18th. 

In the northeast, a female BLACK SCOTER was present both the 
24th and 25th at Pleasant Creek Lake State Park north of 
Palo in Linn County. The bird was usually in the middle of 
the lake, either with a RUDDY DUCK or LESSER SCAUP. There 
were also two HORNED GREBES and BONAPARTE’S GULLS there on 
the 25th. Just east of Mohawk Park in Cedar Rapids, six 
sparrow species including HARRIS’, were found on the 25th. 

In the central at the Saylorville Reservoir in Polk County, 
a first year THAYER’S GULL was seen in the area of the dam 
on the 23rd, and there were also four other gull species. 

In the southeast at the Coralville Reservoir in Johnson 
County, six shorebird species plus AMERICAN PIPITS were just 
south of county road F-20, two miles west of hiway 965, on 
the 25th. Jim Fuller (319)338-3561
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